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From: Dickens House Wine [mailto:sales@dickenshousewine.co.uk]  
Sent: 31 January 2018 15:13 

To: licensing 
Subject: Cooling Castle Barn 

 
Dear Licensing, 
 
I have received notice that a business to which we supply wine and spirits, Cooling Castle Barn, has 
been ask to appear at a Licensing Hearing. Could I please ask to be forwarded a redacted copy of the 
details for the hearing as I would like to be able to offer them my support.  
We have had a good business relationship for many years now and I have found all of the members 
of the team and the business a pleasure to deal with. During the time we have been making 
deliveries to Cooling, hosting wine tasting or taking part in open evenings I have seen no signs of any 
anti-social behaviour or noise what so ever.  We have built a very good trade with Cooling Castle 
Barn and if restrictions were put in place for them, limiting the business or worse, it would have a 
huge effect on my business directly causing me to seriously think about how we would continue. 
 
Please accept this e-mail as an official show of support from my business to Cooling Castle Barn and 
notification that I am willing to show representation at a hearing if necessary. 
 
Tony Howard 
Director 
Dickens House Wine Emporium  
53 High Street  
Rochester  
Kent  
ME1 1LN 
01634 880887 
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